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Skin Cancer Awareness MonthSkin Cancer Awareness Month

Healthcare Close to Home
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Dr. Kopriva, Surgeon May 5th & 15th

TuesdaysWound Care Center

Saturday, May 27th
Monday, May 29th

Emergency Room open 24/7.

Open 9 - Noon
CLOSED

Rawlins Clinic Holiday Hours

Rawlins County Health Center

785-626-3211www.rchc.us

The Risk...The Risk...

Americans will develop skin cancer by age 70.Americans will develop skin cancer by age 70.

Rawlins Clinic Hours:  Monday-Friday, 8 am - 5 pm & Saturdays 9 am - Noon
To make an appointment call 785-626-3241

EMERGENCY ROOM:  OPEN 24/7

MayMay 20232023

May 4thDr. Denney, Cardiologist

May 8th & 9thDr. Nitka, Neurologist

Direct Access Labs, also known as walk-in labs, provide individuals with the ability to order
and receive laboratory tests without a physician’s referral. These labs offer a convenient
and affordable option for people to monitor their health and track changes over time.
With Direct Access Labs, individuals can choose from a select menu of tests with results
typically available within a few days.

With over 5 million cases diagnosed in the United States each
year, skin cancer is America’s most common cancer. 
It is important to see your primary care physician if you notice
any changes to your skin, such as new moles or lesions, or if
you have a history of skin cancer in your family. Your primary
care physician can perform a skin exam, diagnose any
suspicious lesions, and provide treatment or refer you to a
specialist if needed. Early detection and treatment of skin
cancer can greatly improve your prognosis and overall health..
Call Rawlins Clinic at 785-626-3241 to schedule an
appointment.
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Direct Access Labs can benefit the uninsured, underinsured, or
those with high deductible insurance plans. However, it’s
important to note that Direct Access Labs should not replace
regular visits with a healthcare provider. Instead, they can be a
valuable tool to supplement routine healthcare. 

Patients are encouraged to share a copy of the results with their
primary healthcare provider for a more comprehensive
understanding of their health.
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For more information, go to https://www.rchc.us/laboratory or call the lab department at
785-626-3211 Ext. 2705.


